
 
 
 
 
Dear friends & clients,  

 
As we navigate these unpredictable and unprecedented times, we hope and PRAY 
that you, your families, as well as our employees and their families continue to be safe. 

   

YES, WE ARE OPEN FOR BUSINESS  with safety and precaution in mind    

Because the situation with Coronavirus (COVID-19) is rapidly changing, we at Vancouver Tire & Auto 
Repair Center have developed Action Plan COVID19 to help prevent infection as we serve clients, and to 
communicate information updates that will affect our employee’s and clients.  Ongoing communication 
will be through our Facebook and website, and will be updated as new information emerges.  

 
Remember this is a work in process, and the COVID-19 virus in effecting all of us. 
It’s imperative we work together as Americans, being responsible and respectful of others, by listening 
and by working together.  We can get through this! 
 
Please visit cdc.gov click on STEPS TO PREVENT ILLNESS for more information & the best practices. 
Continue to follow the recommendations and updates from the CDC, including proper hygiene practices. 
 
Be safe as you continue to navigate this uncertainty. 
 
Sincerely 
Gordon Bozarth, Owner 
Vancouver Tire & Auto Repair Center 

 

http://cdc.gov/

